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BOOMER ESIASON FOUNDATION

January 5, 2004

Mr. Harvey Goodman
Goodman-Gable-Gould/Adjusters International
133 Rollins Avenue, Suite #1

Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Harvey,

| am writing to thank you and your associates for the excellent work your organization
provided to the Boomer Esiason Foundation resulting from the devastating events of
September 11" which resulted in major property damage, interruption of fundraising
operations and of more significance, the personal loss the Foundation endured.

We knew that dealing with the insurance company was way beyond our area of expertise
and gratefully handed all aspects of the claims process over to Goodman-Gable-
Gould/Adjusters International. Losses like these are always draining on the resources of
an organization and your company’s ability to not only help us understand the process but
also provide invaluable support so that we could move on with our day-to-day operations.

We would not hesitate recommending Goodman-Gable-Goul d/Adjusters I nternational
and would be more than happy to speak with any prospective clients about our
satisfaction with the services provided by Goodman-Gable-Gould/Adjusters
International .

Sincerely,

“Lorata J-Lvbn
O i)

Ronald J. Rubin
Chief Financial Officer
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